
MYF SUPPERS 
2018 

 
                        Sept. 10, 2018 
 
Dear Moms & Dads, 
 
   As part of our youth ministry we’re asking Moms & Dads to assist a couple times 
each year with our Sunday evening MYF dinner.  Attached is the schedule for the 
fall/winter semester.  Please find your date and mark your calendar accordingly.  If 
you see that the date assigned will not work with your calendar, call another person 
on the list to exchange the date.  Please call me at 953-1036 when you arrange a 
schedule change AND if you are unable to find someone available to switch with.  
 
   Dinners are served in the Family Life Center Kitchen.  Use of the kitchen does 
require signing out a kitchen key from the church office and returning the key 
within a couple days of your dinner assignment.  
 
   Plates, utensils, cups and napkins are stored in the pantry along with several clear 
plastic tubs marked “YOUTH” which include lemonade, and sometimes unopened 
chips, cookies, etc. for your use (check to see what is available before your assigned 
date).  There is a large freezer if you would like to purchase something in advance 
and place in the freezer (must be marked with name, date and event to be used).  
For safety reasons, nothing may be stored in the refrigerator after opening 
without the event and date used -- clearly marked. 
  
   As you prepare to serve your meal, please put out 2 of the large trashcans 
and a liquid bucket OR bowl to collect any leftover drink.  After the meal, please 
gather up all the trash bags and take them out to the dumpster.  Also, look for the 
pink clipboard over the prep sink to record your menu and the total you served. 
 
   Plan to feed around 35 youth and adult leaders. The church will reimburse up to 
$60 each week for dinner, just drop off your receipts at the church office when you 
return the key.  Anything spent over the $60 is welcomed as a donation.   
 
   As always, please do not plan on serving pizza.  Fred likes to save pizza for times 
when the youth are doing other things and he needs to feed them.  Thank you in 
advance for your help…  I know the youth greatly appreciate the meal! 
 
      In His Love, 

      Angie 
      Angie Kern 
      953-1036 (cell)  

akern@triad.rr.com  
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